Summary of Apr 21 Meeting to Discuss Plans and Schedule Outlook for Commissioning Cryogenics Aspects of the HINS    325 MHz Cavity Test Cave

Alex reports that the cryostat insulating vacuum is ~5E-5 mbar and no leaks
have been found. The vacuum techs are done with their work and Alex says
that the vacuum is ready for cool-down. Internal helium and nitrogen piping
have also checked out OK.

Bill Soyars reports that the cryo system is ready for cool down pending cryo
safety committee recommendation to Roger Dixon that he give the OK. Bill
anticipates safety committee recommendation 'any time'. Later in meeting
Bill said that he would like to have cryo heaters actively available during
the initial cool down commissioning, but this work can proceed in parallel
with other preliminary work.

Bill estimates that the commissioning efforts will take about 2-5 days,
depending on problems encountered, after the safety go-ahead is given.
Assuming that approval is received soon, this would put completion of cryo
commissioning sometime like the first week of May. 

Bob requested Alex Chen to begin lining up manpower required to install
cavity starting around the 2nd-3rd week of May. This should include techs
experienced in HTS and/or A0 cavity installations for example.

Bob requested Robyn to compile list of tasks that have to happen (many
sequentially) from the time cryo commissioning is finished until the SSR
cavity is ready for test in cryostat.
 - replace cave roof
 - have cave rad safety and interlocks re-certified
 - complete instrumentation wiring inside cryostat
 - check out all cabling and monitors outside cave (vacuum, temp, etc.)
 - install vacuum pumping systems for cavity and for coupler along with
remote pressure indications
 - LLRF
 - and probably many more

Bob requested Robyn to write an explicit procedure for SSR cavity handling
from delivery to MDB through installation in cryostat and then reverse
procedure (seek inputs from Leonardo, Tug, Alex, etc as helpful)
 
Bob requested Robyn to write SSR cavity test procedure applicable for this
first low power CW SSR cavity test. 

Current outlook is to have the cavity installed in cryostat and ready for cool
down by June 1.
